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PRESS RELEASE
Date: 2/26/21

Monroe PD Complaint #: 2309-21
Incident: Shots fired into an Occupied Dwelling/MDOP

On 2/26/2021 at approximately 10:03pm, the Monroe Police Department Road Patrol was dispatched to mutliple reports of
"shots fired" in the 500 block of Conant St. Upon arrival at this location, Officers located over 25 spent shell casings from
multiple guns in the street in the 500 block of Conant St. The MPD Detective Bureau was called in to investigate. The
investigation revealed that a vehicle in the driveway of a residence in the 500 block of Conant St. was struck appr. 15 times
and two separate occupied homes were also struck with gunfire. This investigation is ongoing and at this point, no victims
have been located with gunshot wounds. This investigation is ongoing and anyone with information is requested to contact the
Monroe Police Department Detective Bureau.

From: D/Lt. Derek Lindsay
Investigating Officer(s): Det. Aaron Oetjens, Det. Chris Nelson, D/Lt. Derek Lindsay
Contact Information: Det. Oetjens (734-243-7510), Det. Nelson (734-243-7509), D/Lt. Lindsay (734-243-7518)

For More Information Contact: Capt. Wall
Business (734) 243-7500 Fax (734) 243-7512
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“The mission of the Monroe Police Department is to protect the freedom and safety of the citizens
of Monroe and its visitors by preventing crime and disorder and ensuring the safe efficient flow of traffic.”



